
From: Brian Horii
Sent: 5/19/2010 4:45:37 PM

Ramaiya, Shilpa R (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd);|Redacted
Lai, Peter

To:
Redacted

(peter.lai@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Avoided Cost Update for 2010-12 

Hi Mike and Shipla,

The 2010 version is uploaded on our redesigned website here:

http://www.ethree.com/public proiects/cpuc4.html

Peter, I will be updating the other IOU files and posting them as well.

-Brian

From: Redacted______________________
Sent: Wednesday, May 19, 2010 11:08 AM 
To: Ramaiya, Shilpa R; Lai, Peter; Brian Horii 
Subject: RE: Avoided Cost Update for 2010-12

Hi Brian,

I assume the updated version (let’s call it version 5g for PG&E) for 2010-12 will be using the same 
columns format as version 4g, right?

Mike W

SB GT&S 0029294
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From: Ramaiya, Shilpa R 
Sent: Wednesday, May 19, 2010 10:37 AM 
To: Lai. Peter: Brian Horii 
Cc: Redacted
Subject: RE: Avoided Cost Update for 2010-12

Thanks Peter and Brian for getting back to us.

Shilpa

From: Lai, Peter [mailto:peter.lai@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, May 19, 2010 10:31 AM 
To: Brian Horii 
Cc: Ramaiya, Shilpa R
Subject: RE: Avoided Cost Update for 2010-12

OK. Thanks Brian.

From: Brian Horii [mailto:brian@ethree.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, May 19, 2010 10:13 AM 
To: Lai, Peter
Subject: RE: Avoided Cost Update for 2010-12

I can fit it in this week

From: Lai, Peter [mailto:peter.lai@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, May 19, 2010 10:10 AM 
To: Ramaiya, Shilpa R; Brian Horii 
Subject: RE: Avoided Cost Update for 2010-12

Brian,
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How does your schedule look to provide this E3 for PG&E?

Thanks.

From: Ramaiya, Shilpa R [mailto:SRRd@pge.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, May 18, 2010 3:28 PM
To: Lai, Peter: brian@ethree.com_____________
Cc: | Redacted 
Simon
Subject: Avoided Cost Update for 2010-12

Tapawan-Conway, Zenaida G.; Baker,

Peter, Brian,

Thanks for providing the E3 calculator with the 2009 avoided cost update for the 2009 program 
reporting last week.

Can you also provide the updated E3 calculator with the 2009 avoided cost and environmental adder 
update for the 2010-12 program cycle? Since the avoided costs are generally lower (due to gas prices 
being lower), we want to evaluate the cost-effectiveness of programs before we continue forward in 
implementing all of them aggressively. The updated file sometime this week would be ideal since we 
are concurrently prepping the re-file of PG&E's 2010-12 compliance advice letter.

Thanks!
Shilpa Ramaiya 
PG&E
415-973-3186
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